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Friday 12th January 2024  

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Year 3 Trip to the Charles Cryer Theatre – Tuesday 20th February 2024   

 

On Tuesday 20th February 2024, we have arranged for Year 3 to visit the Charles Cryer Theatre to 

watch and listen to a performance by members of the Philharmonic Orchestra. This is a great 

opportunity for the children to hear world-class musicians live in concert; learn about the 

instruments and pieces played by professional orchestras; and hear about the hard work and 

determination displayed by those who have pursued a career in the arts. The children will have the 

opportunity to ask questions and will be encouraged to develop their listening skills during this 

immersive and rich learning experience.   

 

The performance is fully subsidised by the Sutton Music Education Hub using public funding from 

Arts Council England. This means that there is NO COST for this trip.  

 

The performance will take place at the theatre between 2pm and 3pm. The children will be walking to 

and from the event, leaving at 1.15pm and returning at approximately 3.40pm. The children will 

therefore return to school slightly later than their usual dismissal time.  

 

On the day, the children will need the following items with them:  

 

• a labelled and sealed water bottle; 

• full school uniform; and 

• a jacket (hat, scarf and gloves) appropriate for the day’s weather conditions. 

 

As this is a local area walk, we do not need permission for your child to attend this trip, but wanted to 

let you know what we have planned.  

 

If you are able to accompanying us on this day, including the walk to and from the venue, please 

put a note in your child’s home-school book by Friday 26th January. We will get in touch with 

these volunteers with further details regarding the trip.  

 

We are very much looking forward to this exciting and inspiring opportunity.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Year 3 Team  


